
Bonnie Sand
ROUND POND
LD 887
Hello and thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on LD 887.  I am a 
retired physician.  I care deeply about the health and safety of my community.  I 
believe it is wrong to attack and criminalize doctors and other health providers who 
can provide a safe medical choice to terminate an early pregnancy.  This bill does not 
reflect what most Mainers feel is right.  
Please, do not support LD 887.
Thank you.


